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Docket Nos, 50-348, 50-364
License Nos. NPF-2, NPF-8

Southern Nuclear Operating Company, Inc.
AT’N: Mr, W, G. Hairston, TII
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Operavaions
P. 0. Box 1295
Birmingham, AL 35201

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-348/92-13 AND 50-364/92-13

Thank your for your response or June 37, 1992, to our Notice of
Violation issued on June 5, 1992, concerning activities conducted
at your Farley facility. We have evaluated your response and
found that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will
examine the implementation of your corrective actions during
future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matcter.

Sincerely,

Y

Douglas M Collins, Chief

Nuclear Material3 Safety anu
Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc: 8. L., Moore
Manager, Licensing
Southern Nuclear Operating
Company, Inc.
P. O. Box 1295
Birmingham, AL 35201-1295

R. D. Hill, Jr.

General Manager, Farley P.ant

Southern Nuclear Operating
Company, Inc. 7

P. O. Box 470 "

Ashford, AL 36312

(ce ront’d - See page 2)
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Company, Inc.
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(ce cont'd)

W. R. Bayne, Supervisor

Safety Audit and Engineering I2view
Farley Nuclzar Pleant

P. O. Box 470

Ashford, AL 36312

Claude Earl Fox, M.D,.
State Health Officer
State Department of Public Health
Siate Office Building
Montgomery, AL 36130

James H. Miller, III, Esg.
Balch and Bingham

P, O. Box 306

1710 Sixth Avenue North
Birmingham, AL 35201

Chairman

Houstc. County Commission
P. O Box 6406

Dothan, AL 363C°

Steve Hoffman, NRR
F. Cantrell, RII
Document Control Desk, I1IE04, 016

NRC Resident Inspector

U.8. Nuclear Regulatcry Commission
Route 2, Box 24

Columbia, AL 36319
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